
Dear parents, 	          		      	          29.01.2021

the Berlin Senate administration decided the closure of all daycares up to and including the 15th 
of February. Emergency care will be offered for exceptional cases. This includes an additional offer 
of breakfast and afternoon snacks. Here are our payment regulations:

Information on
payment regulations: Fortbildungsinstitut für

die pädagogische Praxis

FiPP e.V. | Sonnenallee 223a | 12059 Berlin | Tel: (030) 259 28 99-0 | zentrale@fippev.de | www.fippev.de

•	 your child was at the emergency care or applied for 
it in January:

•	  You have to pay the regular fee 

€

?

•	 your child wasn‘t at the daycare or applied for it in 
January:

•	 you have to pay the statutory fee of 23,00 €.
•	 Berlin Pass holders: no fee

•	 SEPA direct debit?

•	 we will automatically apply any credits you have

•	 transfer or standing order?

•	 apply transactions with the next order or transfer

•	 For further information or questions:

FiPP e.V. Administratory contact:

Phone: (030) 259 289 90

Mail: zentrale@fippev.de


